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Friday, 8 December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you so much to everyone for the super Christmas concerts, the children sang and spoke 

brilliantly – and all looked wonderful in their costumes (thank you!).  The PTFA are also very grateful 

to you all for buying so many raffle tickets! 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Lochlan for excellent Science work. 

   Grayson for working brilliantly on the obstacle course.  

   Bella for learning her spellings at home and working hard in partnership.  

Maple Class:  Kara for being an amazing Mathematician. 

  Aubrey for being a caring friend and partner.  

Oak Class:    Maggie for doing an excellent story in English. 

  Chloe for excellent effort with her homework. 

  Mia for doing really well in a test.  

 

Head Team Award:  Sophia for excellent narrating in the Play.  

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  George and Vesper 

 

Best attendance this week: Oak 95.4% 

 

Housepoints:  

First – Ruby (73 points) 

Second – Emerald (55 points) 

Third –  Sapphire (55 points) 

 

  Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 11 December  PTFA Christmas Fair 

Wednesday, 13 December  2pm Carols & Mince Pies (Grandparents welcome!) 

Thursday, 14 December  Christmas lunch 

     Last Sports Club (KS1) 

Tuesday, 19 December  Christmas Church Service – 9.15am in Halam Church 

Wednesday, 20 December  Pantomime – “Snow White” (packed lunches please!) 

Thursday, 21 December  Party Day 

Friday, 22 December  Christmassy Film & Sing Song 

Break up for the Christmas Holidays 
 

 

 Christmas Card Competition 

We had so many beautiful Christmas Card designs that we chose a winner from each class, well 

do to: 

 

               Sophia (Cherry Class)      Kara (Maple Class)      Chloe (Oak Class) 
 



 

Christmas Fair 

On Monday it is the PTFA’s Christmas Fair.  The children will be dismissed from the playground as 

usual, and then you are invited to come back in through the main entrance to join in all of the fun 

of the Christmas Fair! 

 

 Christmas Cake Competition 

There are four categories for the PTFA Cake Competition:  “Cherry Class”, “Maple Class”, “Oak 

Class” & “Adults”.  If you have made a cake, (or cakes) for the competition these must be 

brought to the School Office before 10am on Monday, 11 Decemebr in time for judging. 

We can accept cakes to sell right up to 3.30pm that afternoon – happy baking! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


